Volume 1, Issue 8/9

Aug/Sept 2009

Cheyenne Field Archers Newsletter



www.cheyennefieldarchers.com

Calendar

LEAGUES

Sunday Targets 4:00 pm Starting October 4th

JOAD

Start again in September

WORK PARTY

TBA in for November

UPCOMING EVENTS

Happy Hunting!!

BHW... a Success!

BHW 2009 was a big success. 233 shooters participated and many camped for the weekend. The weather was great and the company was even better. A big thank you to the fol-

lowing companies for their donations to BHW:

Rut-N-Bull Products

- Jeff Lasco
- Bullseye

- Capital Lumber
- Ridgid Line
- Curt Gowdy State Park
- Redco
- Tripe J Pumping
 - Arrow Dynamics
 - Orrison Distributing

Please check out the feedback form on page 3. Any feedback is appreciated and will be used to help make improvements next year.

Board Meeting

The August Board meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm on the 3rd of August 2009. A quorum was reached and business commenced.

Meeting Minutes & Treasurers Report

The July meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. A copy of the treasurers' report is available at the range. There was a motion to approve the treasurers' report. The treasurers' report was approved as written.

Inside this issue:

Maria Danaire and

New Business	2
Trad Shoot	2
BHW Feedback	3
Thank You	4
Reminder	4



Target Cores

Range Phone

The target cores will arrive next week and we will schedule a work party for November to do some winter clean up and organize the targets.

Old Business

It was moved to disconnect the

range phone which will save the

club \$696.00 per year. After a short

discussion it was voted, passed and

approved to disconnect the phone.

BHW

We held a review of the 2009 BHW and came up with some items that will need to be worked on for 2010 BHW, such as a new food vendor, as Kennison Katering did not work out so well. Please see the BHW 2009 Feedback form on page 3. We would love your input.

THANK YOU to all of you who volunteered your time to help with this event.

2009

Club Officers

New Business

Donation

Thank you to Rick Parrish for donating a broadhead target for club use.

President

Mac Wilson

Condolences

We would like to give our condolences to our fellow archer, Dave Hays, on his recent lost of his beloved Nancy.

Vice President

Bob Day

Meeting adjourned at 8:01 pm.

Secretary

Renée Krawiec

Treasurer

Stephanie Perkins

Board Members

Mike Lancaster Dan Valerius Al Tharp Tim Whetsell

Secretary Note: If you have an item that you would like discussed at the monthly meeting, please email it to me at tanyahide@hughes.net or call (307) 640-2801, no later than Friday prior to the Board Meeting and I will make sure it is added to the agenda. Thank you!

Renée Krawiec, CFA Secretary



STORIES

Do you have a hunting story or how about an archery tip or maybe just a fun story that you would like to share? We would love to hear your story, so please submit to newsletter@cheyennefieldarchers.com for publication in a future newsletter.

Trad Shoot ** Swap Meet ** Chili Cook

MARK YOUR CALENDAR — for December 5th. For our annual Traditional Shoot, Swap Meet, and Chili Cook.

Registration @ 8:00 am

Shoot Starts @ 9:00 am

Chili Cook and Swap Meet will start as soon as we get done shooting.

Watch for more details in the next newsletter.

Cheyenne Field Archers

P.O. Box 20790 Cheyenne, WY 82003 Phone: 307-638-9951

Have Bow, Will Go!!

We are on the web!

www.cheyenne field archers.com

THANK YOU

A big THANK YOU to each and every one that helped make BHW a success. Also, a big

THANK YOU to all of BHW sponsors.



218 members!!

Next Board meeting October 5th, 7:00 pm

Reminder

NO Board meeting in September HAPPY HUNTING!!